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May you find Christ here … May you bring Christ to the world  

 

BAPTISM 

Baptism is scheduled every Sunday at 1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 
is required. Call Angie, ext 235. 

RITE of CHRISTIAN INITIATION (RCIA) 

Process through which adults are initiated into the Catholic Church by 
Baptism or Profession of Faith. Contact Missy Lowrey, 314-630-3983. 

CONFIRMATION 

Preparation begins in September for students entering eighth grade.  
For more information, call Holly Woytus, 636-240-1020.  

FIRST COMMUNION 

Preparation begins in September for students entering second grade. 

CONFESSION 

Weekdays 7:30–7:50am; Saturdays 4–4:45pm; or by appointment. 

CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

Contact the Parish Office six months in advance. One party must be a 
registered member of Assumption and living an active, practicing 
Catholic life. Contact Angie at the Parish Office, ext 235. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Please call the Parish Office, 636-240-3721. Select Option #2. 

FUNERALS 

Please call Debbie Orf at the Parish Office at 636-240-3721, ext 221. 

SACRAMENTS AND PARISH INFORMATION 
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403 N. Main St.  
O’Fallon, MO 63366 
assumptionbvm.org 
 

Assumption Staff 
636-240-3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 
242   Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226  Msgr. Dennis Stehly 
dennisstehly@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Deacon Fred Volansky 
Deacon Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Deacon Bob Hennekes 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
business@abvmtech.org  
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Debbie Orf 
debbieorf@abvmtech.org  
 

Bulletin Announcements: 
bulletin.assumption@gmail.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9am) 
 

Bookkeeper 
234  Mary Knapp 
accounting@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Holly Woytus; 636.240.1020 
hwoytus@abvmtech.org 
 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator; 
Records and Scheduling 
235  Angie Gloriod 
agloriod@abvmtech.org  
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243  Becky Whitaker 
beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org 
 

Middle School Youth Minister 
333 Alejandro DeHerrera 
alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
music@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
ngomer@abvmtech.org 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636-240-4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynncrews@abvmtech.org 
 

Sunday Preschool 
Denise Hoehne 314-954-3192 
 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721@gmail.com 
 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Welcome 
Hello, 
 

This week we celebrated the feast of St. Augustine Zhao Rong, 
priest and companions, Chinese martyrs. I am often impressed with 
the different groups of Asian martyrs that consist of some 
missionaries, and the many local, newly evangelized Christians 
who were also willing to die for their faith. In this case, in the 
year 2000, Pope John Paul II canonized 120 Chinese Martyrs who 
were martyred between 1648 and 1930, with 87 of them being 
native–born Chinese and 33 foreign–born missionaries. 
 

St. Augustine Zhao Rong’s particular situation was that he was a 
Chinese soldier who was helping to escort a French missionary bishop on a long journey 
to Beijing for his execution. Along the way, he was impressed with how the bishop acted 
and started to listen to him. He would soon ask to be baptized and would later ask to be 
ordained a priest, becoming the first Chinese–born diocesan priest. He would end up 
being arrested for his faith and die while in prison. These examples not only show us the 
faith of these individuals, but also how living their faith would affect those around them 
who would also choose to live this faith, clearly knowing the chance that it might lead 
them to martyrdom. 
   

While I’m gone on vacation next weekend, we will have a Redemptorist priest,            
Fr. Andrzej Szorc, share with you some of their missionary work in Argentina and their 
need for support. 
 

Peace,  

 Fr. Nick 

DAILY MASSES IN CHAPEL 
 

During the summer, our 6:30am and 8am Masses, Monday–Friday 
and 8am on Saturdays, will be held in the Chapel. Weekday 
Confessions, Monday–Friday, 7:30–7:50am will also be in the 
Chapel. 
 

Note: There will be no 6:30am Mass the week of Monday, July 15–
Friday, July 19.  

MISSION APPEAL SUNDAY 
 

Dear Parishioners of the Assumption Parish 
 

Next weekend is Mission Appeal Sunday in your parish. This year I invite you to 
support the missionary work of Prelature of Esquel (Patagonia) in the country of our 
Pope Francis, Argentina. Without funds collected during Mission Appeal Prelature of 
Esquel cannot sustain its pastoral work e.g., evangelization activities, children and youth 
catechetical programs, lay ministry training and help for the poor. 
 

Your Mission Cooperative Preacher will be Rev. Andrzej Szorc who helps to raise 
monies that are much needed to build the Prelature of Esquel. 
 

Your support during this time of struggle is greatly appreciated. Thank you for your 
prayers and contributions. Thank you for your generous support to help the Prelature of 
Esquel in Argentina. May God bless you and your loved ones! 

 

Most Rev. Joseph Slaby 
Bishop of Prelature of Esquel 
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ASSUMPTION PRAYER CHAPEL 
 

Adoration is available 24/7 in the 
Chapel (the old church) by using the 
code at the north transit entrance. 
You can call or come to the Church 
Office to receive the code. 
 

EXPOSITION is on Tuesdays after 
the 8am Mass, and available 

through the Rosary at 6:15pm, followed by our 
Mother of Perpetual Help Devotions.   
 

During Eucharistic Exposition, when the Eucharist is 
in the monstrance and exposed, an adorer must be 
present. If you are interested in being an adorer, please 
sign up at assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com and 
choose a time during the day. Thank you! 

PRAY THE ROSARY BEFORE  
WEEKEND MASSES  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes before 
each weekend Mass for the Rosary (except 
5:30 pm Mass on Sundays.)   
  

We gather and pray before the Holy Family 
Statue. 

  IN LOVING MEMORY OF 
 

Ray Moran 
brother of Doug Moran 

 

Robert Firle 
husband of Mary Firle 

 

Geneva Steyer 
stepmother of Kevin (Aggie) Steyer 

 

Carrie Riebold 
sister of Lisa (Tim) Taylor 

BULLETIN NOTICE 
  

Bulletin articles need to be submitted to the editor 
by 9am on the Tuesday before Sunday’s edition 
(five days prior to availability). Requests will be 
reviewed and published as space allows.  
 

Please send article to bulletin.assumption@gmail.com. 

O’FALLON KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS #2269 

 

Queen of Hearts | Every Tuesday 
Our O’Fallon Knights of Columbus welcome 
you to take a chance in the weekly Queen of 
Hearts every Tuesday.  
 

Doors open at 5pm with drawing at 7pm.  
Food and beverages available for purchase.  
 

The jackpot has climbed to $20,605 with only 13 
cards remaining in the deck! 

PART-TIME VOLUNTEERS  
NEEDED IN PARISH OFFICE 

 

Are you outgoing, a people person, 
and love serving others? Then we 
need you in the Parish Office. Our 
volunteers play an important role in 
helping with answering phone calls. 
We are always in need of volunteers, 
especially in the summer months, 

when the office is open from 8am–4pm, Monday–
Thursday, and 8am–2pm on Friday. You can choose 
from morning or afternoon time slots to volunteer. 
We welcome any time you may be able to offer!   
 

If you are interested in volunteering with our church 
staff, please contact Debbie Orf at 636-240-3721, ext. 
221 to learn more. 

PROVIDING TRANSPORTATION 
BETWEEN THE ASSUMPTION 
PARKING LOTS AND CHURCH 

 

If you need assistance getting to 
and from your car before and after 
Mass, please consider catching a 
ride on the Assumption Golf Cart! 
Our golf cart drivers are always 

safe and courteous, and are available to pick up 
passengers from the Chapel parking lot (Lot C) 30 
minutes prior to Mass, and 15 minutes after Mass.  
 

For more information, please contact Jim O’Loughlin 
at 314-606-0048 or email joloughlin55@gmail.com. 

assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com
mailto:bulletin.assumption@gmail.com
mailto:joloughlin55@gmail.com
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Mass Times and 
Intentions 

 
______________ 
Reconciliation 

No 6:30am Mass 

8:00am Shirley West 

 
_____________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

MONDAY 7.15.24 
No 6:30am Mass 

8:00am Ginny Frey 
 (special intention) 
 
__________________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 7.17.24 

No 6:30am Mass 

8:00am Tommy Hobday 

 
____________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

TUESDAY 7.16.24 

8:00am People of the Parish 

10:00am Denny Tiemeyer 

12:00pm Alan Kirn 

5:30pm Carmela Bamert 
 

__________________________ 

By Appointment 

SUNDAY  7.14.24 

50+ CLUB NEWS 
 

 

Ice Cream Social | July 22: The 50+ 
Club will have an ice cream social for 
members on Monday, July 22 at 6:30pm in 
Hall C. We will have plenty of chocolate 

and vanilla ice cream on hand. If you'd like to, bring 
your favorite ice cream topping to 
share! Chocolate syrup, strawberry, 
caramel,  butterscotch, Magic Shell, 
and more would be great!  
 

If you have any questions, contact Kim Thornhill at 
918- 381-7459. 

 
 

Supporting Pro-Life: Please don’t 
forget to bring your baby items in 
support of Pro-Life. 50+ Club members 
are encouraged to drop off baby 
donations into the basket that will be 

available at upcoming meetings and summer events.  
 

Baby items most in need include the following: 

 Sleepers 

 Socks 

 Hand-made blankets/quilts 

 Sweaters 

 Crochet hats and sweaters 

 Diapers 

 Bibs 

 Clothes up to a year old 

 Onesies 

 Pajamas 

For more information, please contact Silvia Kiphart at 
636-978-8803. 

FIT AND FUNCTIONAL  
EXERCISE CLASS 

STARTS JULY 16 | HALL A 
 

The Fit and FUNctional Exercise 
classes at Assumption has been 
going strong for over a year now, 
and will be starting a new eight 
week session this Tuesday, July 16. 
If you haven’t already, this would 
be a great time to check it out!  

 

This exercise class is intended to accommodate 
various activity levels to improve strength, flexibility, 
balance and mobility. We use resistance bands and 
small hand weights. Resistance bands are provided in 
class, or feel free to bring your own. Join us for all or 
some of the classes! We work hard, but we have fun, 
too! 
 

We meet on Tuesday/Thursday from 8:45am-9:45am 
in Hall A in the Parish Center. Call or email ahead, or 
just come to class! If you can’t make it to the first class 
or two, no problem, join when you can! 
 

Cost: $50 for 8 weeks/16 sessions 
 

Questions? Contact Debbie Gentry, PT at 314-306-
2697 or AtHomePartnersLLC@gmail.com 

ASSUMPTION BLOOD DRIVE 

JULY 30, 2024 
 

Assumption Parish will be hosting another blood drive. You are encouraged to consider 
making a donation of the Gift of Life. There is always a need for blood in our community, 
but the summer months bring an increased need for all blood types at area hospitals. 
Currently there is an urgent need for O–Positive and O–Negative. If you have not donated 
blood since June 4, you are eligible to donate at this drive. Donations must be by 
appointment only.  
 

To schedule your appointment, you can scan the QR Code, visit 
bloodcenter.org/group, using group code 9007, or call ImpactLife at 800-
747-5401 for assistance in scheduling. Our parish coordinator, Mary Anne 
Robinson, can also be reached at 636-541-2823 to assist with scheduling.   

mailto:AtHomePartnersLLC@gmail.com
http://www.bloodcenter.org/group
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No 6:30am Mass 

8:00am Ramona Moyer 
 (special intention) 
 
_________________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

THURSDAY  7.18.24 
No 6:30am Mass 

8:00am Cecil Bess 

 
_________________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

FRIDAY  7.19.24 

8:00am  Jackie Alt 

5:00pm  Sam Garland 

 
_________________________ 

4:00–4:45pm Church 
or by appointment 

SATURDAY 7.20.24 
8:00am Darlene Winklemann 

10:00am Betty Bruegenhemke 

12:00pm People of the Parish 

5:30pm Carol Beauvais 
 

__________________________ 

By Appointment 

SUNDAY  7.21.24 

GOLFING FOR CATHOLIC EDUCATION  

AUGUST 24 
 

Spots are filling up fast for the 24th Annual Assumption Golf Tournament on 
Saturday, August 24 at the Falls Golf Club in O'Fallon. Registration and lunch 
begin at 11am; shotgun start at 1pm. Don't miss out on all the fun! Get your 
team together now! 
 
Register online at https://bit.ly/AssumptionGolf2024 and get noticed by 
supporting Assumption School and PSR programs and become a sponsor!  

There are so many levels available., including: 

 Friend of Assumption $50 or $100 

 Prize Sponsor $150 

 Eagle Sponsor $250 

 Double Eagle Sponsor $500 

 Drink Sponsor $1,000 

 Golf Ball Sponsor $2,000 

 Food Sponsor $3,000 

 Contest and Flight Winner Sponsor $3,000 
 

For more information about sponsorship benefits, contact Mike Bigler 
at michael.bigler@bjc.org or call 314-915-5968. 

ST. DOMINIC HIGH SCHOOL 
SEEKING CUSTODIAN 

 

St. Dominic High School is seeking a full–time 
evening shift custodian to join our facilities team. This 
position would work the evening shift, 2:30–10:30 pm, 
during the school year (August–May), and work the 
day shift during summer hours (June–July). This 
position offers a very competitive wage and excellent 
benefits. St. Dominic offers a great community to 
work within. This position is open for immediate hire. 
 

Interested applicants can obtain an application from 
the St. Dominic High School main office, or by 
contacting the Facilities Director, Steve Wing 
at swing@stdominichs.org or 314-709-1439. 

SAVE THE DATE | AUGUST 17 
O’FALLON KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

AND LADIES AUXILIARY  
TRIVIA NIGHT 

 

The O’Fallon Knights of 
Columbus and the Ladies 
Auxiliary #2269 are planning 
a trivia night to raise funds for at–risk 
babies that will benefit the O'Fallon and 

neighboring communities. 
  

Please SAVE THE DATE and support their efforts by 
participating in a Trivia Night fundraiser on Saturday, 
Aug. 17 in the Parish Center. Doors open at 6:30pm 
and the games begin at 7pm 
 

Scan the QR Code to register, or contact 
Beth Delano, Auxiliary President, at 314-
520-0134. 

https://bit.ly/AssumptionGolf2024
mailto:michael.bigler@bjc.org
mailto:swing@stdominichs.org
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SAVE THE DATE 
PARISH FEAST DAY/BACK–TO–SCHOOL CELEBRATION, AUGUST 11 

 

The Assumption Parish Feast Day and Back–to–School Celebration is Sunday, August 11. Mark your calendar now, 
and be sure to join us for 10am Mass, and then stay for a couple hours of fun on our school campus.  
 

The day’s activities are from 11am–12:30pm, and feature complimentary hotdogs and chips, a bounce house/slide 
inflatable combo and Bubble Van fun for all ages! Tents with tables and chairs will be available on the school parking 

lot and a variety of $1 drinks for purchase to help combat the heat. All are welcome to grab a bite to eat and drink, and 
stay for self–guided or a guided tour of Assumption School during this exciting event. Students can also drop off 
school supplies in the classrooms and meet their new teachers.  

(continued on next page) 
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Assumption Fall Festival 

1 year Free School Tuition or $5k 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2024 

$50 Each ~ Only 350 Raffle Tickets Available 
  

Name: __________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________ 

Assumption Fall Festival 
1 year Free School Tuition or $5k 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2024 

$50 Each ~ Only 350 Raffle Tickets Available 
  

Name: __________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________ 

ASSUMPTION FALL FESTIVAL NEWS 
THE RAFFLES ARE COMING IN! 

 

New this year, we will be raffling off one-year Assumption School tuition valued at $6,385! The 
winner can choose to take the free tuition or a cash prize of $5,000. Tell your family, friends and 
neighbors to take a chance and win! Tickets are $50 each and we are only selling 350, so your odds of 
winning are much higher.  

 
Here’s how to enter: 

 Cut out the raffle ticket(s) from the bulletin 

 Fill out your name and number  

 Turn in the completed raffle ticket(s) with check (made out to Assumption Church) or money to the Parish Office 
during regular business hours or drop it in the mailbox near the Parish Office door. 

If you have any questions about the raffle, contact Fall Festival Chair, Russ Schaller at 314-608-6551. 

SAVE THE DATE  (cont’d) 
PARISH FEAST DAY/BACK–TO–SCHOOL CELEBRATION, AUGUST 11 

 

A warm welcome and many blessings to all our school staff and administration, especially to the new employees 
joining our loving Assumption School family. The new faces include Jenny Bardgett, Second–Grade Teacher; Hallie 
Flanagan, Second–Grade Teacher; Melissa Relic, Preschool Instructional Aide; Aideen Floretta, Counselor; Lisa 
Pipkins, Middle School English Language Arts Teacher; Lara Etling, First–Grade Teacher; and Anne Wright, 
Spanish Teacher. We are so excited you are here! In addition, we would like to congratulate Jamie Burbridge for 
taking over for Dr. Patricia Hensley as the new principal. Jamie Welby is our new Assistant Principal and Bess 
Kleckner moved to our Faith Formation Team as the new Administrative Assistant to the Director of Religious 
Education (D.R.E) for Assumption.  
 

Assumption Catholic School has been educating children for more than 150 years and has an enrollment of 441 
students in pre–K through grades K–8. Students receive a faith–based education in a private school atmosphere with 
smaller classroom sizes. With a separate Early Childhood Learning Center featuring a creative curriculum and hands–
on X–STREAM (Science, Technology, Religion, Engineering, Art and Math) classroom, our preschool and 
kindergarten students have the foundation for academic success to continue that educational 
excellence at the elementary school level.  
 

New student enrollment remains open and tuition assistance available! For all the details, visit the 
Assumption School website by scanning the QR Code, or call 636–240–4474. Summer hours are from 
9 a.m. to 1 p.m., Monday–Thursday.  
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PART-TIME AFTER SCHOOL  
HELP NEEDED AT ICD 

 

Attention high school students—are 
you looking for an after school job 
with no nights or weekends? 
Immaculate Conception of Dardenne’s 
aftercare program is needing help 
monitoring and interacting with 
students who stay after school until they are picked up. 
The shift starts immediately after school and is 
approximately 10-12 hours a week.  
 

If interested, contact Joe Right at 314-605-0542. 

CATHOLIC RETREAT FOR SINGLES 
JULY 19-21 

 

Mid-life Singles: Are you looking 
for a renewed sense of purpose and 
belonging? REFLECT Catholic 
retreats are for singles in their mid-
30s to 50s. It's for those who want 

to know themselves better and discover more about 
their capacity for life as a single man or woman. It's an 
experience that calls us to believe in our value to the 
Lord, and to devote ourselves to caring for and 
serving others. 
 

Register today for a life-changing REFLECT 
weekend retreat at the Pallottine Renewal Center in 
Florissant, MO, July 19-21. Take a chance and get 
involved... you won't regret it!  Cost is $265 including 
meals. For more details, visit ReflectRetreat.com, or 
call 630-222-8303. 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN 
WORKSHOP AND MANDATORY 

COMPLIANCE 
 

 
 
 
 

All those who work, volunteer or coach, in any way, 
with our children, the vulnerable or elderly at 
Assumption Parish must be in Compliance with the 
Archdiocese in order to participate in your ministry 
work.  This is MANDATORY ! 
 

To be in compliance, you must be registered in the 
Prevent and Protect system where you will submit an 
updated background check and sign and submit all the 
Mandatory Reports and Code of Conduct sections. 
Attending a Protecting God’s Children Workshop is 
also needed to complete Compliance. If you have 
already completed a workshop, this information will 
roll over into the Prevent and Protect system and you 
will not have to redo the workshop for your 
Compliance. 
 

If you are not in compliance, please go to our website 
at assumptionbvm.org, and go to “Resources” in the 
top menu, and then scroll down to “Protecting God’s 
Children.” Click on the link to begin the process. 
Instructions are also available on how to register into 
the Prevent and Protect system. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about your 
status, please do not hesitate to contact Assumption 
Child Safety Coordinator, Lynn Crews at 314-578-
0741 or lynncrews@abvmtech.org. 

  ST. VINCENT de PAUL   
FOOD PANTRY NEEDS YOUR HELP 

 

The St. Vincent de Paul team has 
continued to experience a high call 
volume from our neighbors in 
need. During these summer 
months, families with children are 
especially needing help with food 
in addition to other needs.  

 

At this time, the pantry needs:  

 canned pasta 

 canned pears 

 Applesauce 

 taco seasoning 

 canned chicken noodle soup 

 canned chili with flip top lids 

 Ramen noodle packets (Chicken flavored is the most 

popular) 

 boxes of brownie mix 
 

You can also scan the QR code here 
or on the SVdP donation box in the 
Narthex. These will direct you to an 
Amazon shopping list set up 
specifically for Assumption's SVdP 
food pantry. Just scan, purchase, and 
it will be delivered to SVdP.  
 

Thank you for your generous and continued support! 

Your Assumption St. Vincent de Paul Team. 

http://www.reflectretreat.com/
assumptionbvm.org
mailto:lynncrews@abvmtech.org
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HELLO FROM ASSUMPTION YOUTH MINISTRY! 
 

Summer ministry is fully underway with 
Assumption Youth Ministry! We have an 
incredible summer of  Life Nights, Field Trips, 
and Retreats planned for our community. We 

can’t wait to see what God has in store for us! Praise the Lord for 
how He is continuing to move in the young Church.  
 
Friday, July 12–Monday July 15 
Steubenville Mid-America Youth Conference 
Missouri State University in Springfield, MO 
This weekend, about 40 members of  our Life Teen Community, 
including teens, core members and youth ministry staff, will join in with 
other Catholics from all over the country at the Steubenville Mid-
America Youth Conference, held at Missouri State University in 
Springfield, Missouri. This dynamic weekend of  prayer, community and 
discipleship features Daily Mass and the Sacraments, powerful talks 
from some of  the best Catholic speakers around, and the challenge to 

our teens to truly be the young 
Church in action – along with 
up to 7,000 of  their closest 
friends! As we will be at the 
conference, there will not be a Life Night this Sunday evening. Please pray for 
us this weekend and know that we will be praying for you!  

 QUESTIONS? Contact Becky Whitaker,  
Director of Youth Minister; Life Teen Youth Minister 

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org  
 

Alejandro DeHerrera, Middle School (EDGE) Youth Minister 

636-240-3721 ext. 333 or alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org 

Connect with us on Social Media:  

Instagram:  
@assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 

Facebook:  
Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

SAVE THE DATES: 

July 17: Hidden Lake and Covecrest Parent and Camper Meeting  

July 21: Life Teen Water Wars  

July 29–August 3: Life Teen at Camp Covecrest and EDGE at Camp Hidden Lake! 

mailto:beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org
mailto:alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org
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$29,393 

$33,500 

$(4,107) 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 

We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

YTD  7/1/23 - 6/23/24 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD AND PARISH 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 

Original Loan $3,306,127 

Current balance owed $542,007 

Monthly payment  $20,923 

Last expected payment will be in August 2026, thanks to 
our annual Ensuring Parish Viability grant of $75,000 
which was renewed by the Archdiocese in March 2024. 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation,  
and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

If you would like to give online, please go to: 

assumptionbvm.org/Our-Parish/Online-Giving  
or scan the QR Code and create an account. 

Weekly Offertory 

Actual Collections 

Budget Target 

Surplus / (Shortfall) 

June 23, 2024 

$2,128,247 

$2,045,000 

$83,247 

 ADDRESS/PHONE/HOURS 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636-240-3721 Parish Office 

Hours: Monday–Thurs 8am–4pm 

Friday 8am–2pm 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one–on–one grief support, or  

information regarding our grief support 
series, which is held twice per year,  

contact Lynn Crews at 314-578-0741. 

OFFICE INFORMATION 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
636-272-4758 (Helpline) 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636-240-4474 

BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

Bulletin.assumption@gmail.com 

by 9am on the Tuesday before 
Sunday’s edition (five days prior) 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
Website: assumptionbvm.org 

Instagram: @abvmofallon 

Facebook.com: @assumptionparish 

Youtube: @assumptionmedia1 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith.  

Call 636-240-1020 for information  
or to register. 

PART-TIME ACTIVITY ASSISTANT 
NEEDED AT ABBEY SENIOR 

HEALTH 
 

Abbey Senior Health in O’Fallon is 
seeking a part–time Activity 
Assistant. Must be flexible, have a 
cheerful disposition, and a compassion 
to work with the elderly. Duties 

include helping with parties, games, crafts, happy 
hours, bingo, and wheelchair transportation to a 
variety of events and activities. Some parts of the job 
are physical. No experience required. 
 

If you are interested or have any questions, please 
contact Aliesa Moore at 636-240-5754, ext. 381. 

ARCHDIOCESAN YOUTH CHOIR 
 

Do you have a child that loves music? Would you like 
to see your child in a setting that encourages them to 
grow in their love for Jesus and in their love for 
music? They can do both while singing in the 
beautiful Cathedral Basilica of St. Louis!  
 

By filling out this survey you will be able to receive 
updates as communications are sent out for the restart 
of the Archdiocesan Youth Choir. Do not miss this 
opportunity to get your children involved in all of the 
most beautiful and enriching Archdiocesan events 
including: Ordinations, Chrism Mass, and Christmas 
at the Cathedral, and more!  
 

Follow the link provided to fill out the brief survey. 
https://cathedralstl.org/about-basilica/sacred-music 
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